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CALL FOR WHIRLWIND TOUR PRESENTERS 
 RSVP DUE: MONDAY, APRIL 29 

 
The Napa County WICC and Napa County RCD are excited to announce that the 2019 Napa County 
Watershed Symposium will include a Whirlwind Tour of Watershed Work! The Tour will provide an 
exciting glimpse of recent watershed projects in Napa County.  
 
Each organization, group, or firm is invited to share a current or recently completed watershed 
project in Napa County. Presentations are limited to 60 seconds and the use of two presentation 
slides in MS Powerpoint or PDF format. Presenters will speak one after the next during a 45-
minute agenda item in the Symposium.  
 
Watershed projects may include, but are not limited to: habitat and watershed restoration, 
environmental monitoring, waste clean-ups, community-based watershed planning, building 
sustainable infrastructure, wildlife management, and public education. Share your idea with us 
today! 
 
Presentations should focus on only one project, and share the following: 

1) Project goals 
2) Project scope/approach 
3) Project outcomes 
4) How the project builds climate resilience of our watersheds 

 
Please note: contact information for each organization will be included in the Symposium materials 
packet, so presenters need not place this information in their slides.  
 
Space in the Whirlwind Tour is limited and efforts will be made to showcase the breadth of work 
happening in Napa County.   
 
RSVP to reserve your spot by contacting Frances at frances@naparcd.org or 707 690-3124 BEFORE April 
29. To participate in the tour, you must attend a mandatory rehearsal on May 8 at ~ 6 pm.   
 
Please provide the following information when you RSVP to Frances: 

Presenter’s Name:  
Organization Name:    

E-mail Address:  
Project:  

 
    NapaWatersheds.org/Symposium 

mailto:frances@naparcd.org

